2013,2014 BVL ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING APRIL 7, 2014
EXECUTIVE ATTENDEES: Indru Gidvani, Leo Hauser, Marg Lundrigan, James Tilley, Dario Rossi (re: Liz), Theresa Le
Key volunteers attending: Kimberly McTear

Meeting Start Time: 7:00pm

Introduction and Year End Review-Indru

-introduction of Executive and Key volunteer

-review number of teams each night

-women and non spiking division are slowly growing but still no men’s division

-request for men’s division convenor made to membership

Banquet and Social-Theresa
-Banquet will be at Speranza Banquet Hall April 26th, price still $25

-this year Ellen’s restaurant had deals after volleyball, Brampton Beast tickets we also made available at reduced prices

-only a few players took advantage of the deals offered so suggestions were requested from the membership

Financials-Leo
-A profit and loss statement was made available to membership

-we experienced a slight loss this year 

-questions were requested from the floor

Communications/Website-Indru
-beach registration will be April 21 to May 11/12

-May 20 beach league will start (weather permitting)

-functionality still to be improved on the new website

-addition of players by captains to roster has now been updated

Facilities/Scheduling
-security has changed at Ambrozic, Turner and Castlebrooke
-door monitor was discussed including liability issues

-Wednesday cancelled frequently this year causing a scheduling nightmare

-a reminder that entry door listed on website must be used to avoid permit issues

-door propping is not permitted

-beach courts have not been changed
-no improvements or moving of beach courts have occurred yet

Refs/Onsites
-referees having been leaving citing rudeness of player as the reason
-even young refs deserve respect from the team

-ref warning cards were issued but the problem still persists

-only the captain should speak to the refs and players should know the captain will defend the referee in the case of an unruly player

-teams have been intimidating intermediate division referees

-reminder that games can’t start until the nets are up so teams must help

-the question of unlimited serves for some divisions on Thursday was discussed 

Stats-Dario
-stats ran smoothly this year
-players reminded to check the score sheet before signing to ensure it is correct
Elections-Indru
-two executive terms finished now up for re-election

-decision was made to raise the number of executive positions to 9 people

-two additional executive members nominated and accepted-Lee McFayden and Maria Arbelo

Closing Remarks-Indru
-invitation was extended to players to offer their ideas to contribute to the league’s growth

Adjourn;         8:10pm
-
